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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that you all had a lovely Easter holiday and were able to enjoy some of the warmer 
weather. 
 
We have had a good first week back in school with the children settling back into the 
routines of school. The children are working hard and as a school we have lots planned for 
the summer term. The singing for the King’s Coronation is sounding really good so fingers 
crossed for a dry afternoon. 
 

 
 
Yesterday we welcomed some of our Governors into school and their visit included walking 
around school observing the learning environment and children’s engagement in their 
learning. One of the comments was about how calm the learning environment was with the 
children fully engaged in their learning. This was very pleasing to hear. 
 
Thank you very much to those people have already sent in their reading sponsorship money. 
I really hope that everyone has found this to be an enjoyable experience that you have 
shared with your child whilst raising money for books for school.  
 
Kind Regards  

 
 
 

Tina Lagdon  
Head Teacher 
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Sharing Time 10th May 
 
Sharing for this half term is Wednesday 10th May at 2.40pm. A lovely time to share your 
child’s work with them and to be able to see their progress. 
 
Reminder PE/Earrings 
 
Please can you remember on PE days either to ensure that your child has taken out their 
earrings or covered them up with plasters. Thank you. 
 
Reading Books 
 
As I am sure you aware that the majority of books that your child brings home are part of a 
guided reading pack. Unfortunately, some of these books are not being returned to school 
which then means that we are short of books for the next group that needs to read them. 
Please can you return all books and make sure that you have no school books at home. 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Lost Property  
 
We have been informed that two Year 1 children have lost an item of clothing/footwear. One 
being a named WIS Zoodie and the other, 1 school shoe (which is likely to have been taken 
home by another child after Dodgeball on Monday). Please can we kindly ask you to have a 
look over the weekend and return the items to school next week if they are found. We will 
have two happy parents if they are found!    
 
Clothing Donations  
 
If you are having a sort out boy’s trousers age 4-5 and 5-6 would be gratefully received as 
we are running very low for spares.    
 
Art Exhibition St Peters Church 
 
As we mentioned before the Easter break there is an Art Exhibition taking place at St Peters’ 
Church from April 28th until April 30th. All children in school have produced a piece of art work 
and we have selected 8 pieces from each year group to form part of the exhibition. Members 
of the public are able to vote and there will be winners in each age group, so please visit the 
exhibition and vote for your favourite piece of art work. It would be amazing if WIS could win! 
 
Extended Services   
 
Please can we ask that anyone with outstanding invoices for Term 4 and 5 please kindly settle 
these as soon as possible. Thank you.   
 
If you would like to make a booking, or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
the School Office.  
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National Online Safety 
 
We would like to remind you that the National Online Safety website has lots of posters and 
help guides for all the online platforms, as well as quick helpful video guides to help with some 
top tips for online safety for younger children in KS1. As well as the website you can download 
an app from the Apple/Android Stores. As a member, school and our parents have free access 
to the site and all the resources, below is the link for you to register with National Online Safety:  
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/waynflete-infants-school.  
 
This week we have attached a guide about what parents and carers need to know about 
“Ofcom’s Children and Parents: Media Use and Attitudes’ Report 2023.  
 
Safeguarding 
 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility and this is at the centre of everything we do within 
school. WIS is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. All children 
have the right to be and feel safe. If you have any concerns about any child please contact 
the schools Designated Safeguarding leads who are Mrs Lagdon and Mrs Watson.  
 
 Next Week  
 

Monday 24th April  Class photographs - Please can Year 2 bring their PE kits 
to change into.  Thank you.  
 
Dodgeball 3pm until 4.15pm  

Tuesday 25th April  Pirate Day – (Year 1)  
 
Strings Tuition  
 
Football Club for Year 1 – 3pm – 4pm (Please make sure 
your child brings appropriate clothing to change into) 

Wednesday 26th April  Cluster Schools X- Country Event – Years 1 and 2 only  

Friday 28th April  Sharing Assembly (Your child will bring home a letter if 
they are sharing) 

 

PTFA NEWS    

 
“Raisin Money” - Change Challenge! 
 
From 28th April – 26th May our yearly Change Challenge will begin. This event runs for 4 
weeks. This year we thought it would be fun to use raisin boxes which will be given out to 
your child next week.  All we ask your child to do is enjoy the tasty raisins, fill the box with 
any coin donations, bring the box into school and put into the collection jars (repeat as many 
times as you like!) At the end of each week the change will be counted and the class with the 
most money will win a small prize. At the end of the 4 weeks there will also be a prize for the 
overall winning class. Start looking down the sofas and asking grandparents and aunties and 
uncles for any loose change!  
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